
 

 

Istituto Comprensivo Eduardo De Filippo di 

Sant'Egidio Del Monte Albino (SA) 
On October 2022, Istituto Comprensivo Eduardo De Filippo di Sant'Egidio Del Monte Albino (SA) 

has been awarded  

the title “Code Week School” by the EU Code Week team, active  

in the period 2022-2024.  

The award recognises the schools’ efforts in promoting coding  

and computational thinking in pupils and highlights  

Roberto Viola 

Director-General 

DG Connect, European Commission 


